
From: Anthony Fallacaro <afallacaro@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 7:29 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Natural Gas Provider-Liberty Utilities 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hello-  
 
I received a letter from Liberty Utilities stating that they are trying to increase the delivery rate they charge 
via Docket No: DG 20-105. 
 
Is there a another provider that I could have for my gas distribution supplier? If not then I think it wouldn't 
be fair to approve the rate increase. My former supplier of Propane Gas had warned me when we 
switched over to the Natural Gas that Liberty would wait until they got in all the homes and then start 
consistently asking for rate increases. Sadly that seems to be accurate in this case. 
 
Please let me know if there is another company/distributor option for me to decide between with respect 
to my gas. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Anthony Fallacaro 
52 Sandy Pond Pkwy 
Bedford, NH 03110 
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